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Russia in Afghanistan and Chechnya: Military Strategic
Culture and the Paradoxes of Asymmetric Conflict
* A new book from the author of theinternational bestseller THE
BOOKSELLER OF KABUL

Russia Confronts Chechnya
During the past ten years, few issues have mattered more to America’s
vital interests or to the shape of the twenty-first century than
Russia’s fate. To cheer the fall of a bankrupt totalitarian regime is
one thing; to build on its ruins a stable democratic state is quite
another. The challenge of helping to steer post-Soviet Russia-with its
thousands of nuclear weapons and seething ethnic tensions-between the
Scylla of a communist restoration and the Charybdis of anarchy fell to
the former governor of a poor, landlocked Southern state who had won
national election by focusing on domestic issues. No one could have
predicted that by the end of Bill Clinton’s second term he would meet
with his Kremlin counterparts more often than had all of his
predecessors from Harry Truman to George Bush combined, or that his
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presidency and his legacy would be so determined by his need to be his
own Russia hand. With Bill Clinton at every step was Strobe Talbott,
the deputy secretary of state whose expertise was the former Soviet
Union. Talbott was Clinton’s old friend, one of his most trusted
advisers, a frequent envoy on the most sensitive of diplomatic
missions and, as this book shows, a sharp-eyed observer. The Russia
Hand is without question among the most candid, intimate and
illuminating foreign-policy memoirs ever written in the long history
of such books. It offers unparalleled insight into the inner workings
of policymaking and diplomacy alike. With the scope of nearly a
decade, it reveals the hidden play of personalities and the closeddoor meetings that shaped the most crucial events of our time, from
NATO expansion, missile defense and the Balkan wars to coping with
Russia’s near-meltdown in the wake of the Asian financial crisis. The
book is dominated by two gifted, charismatic and flawed men, Bill
Clinton and Boris Yeltsin, who quickly formed one of the most intense
and consequential bonds in the annals of statecraft. It also sheds new
light on Vladimir Putin, as well as the altered landscape after
September 11, 2001. The Russia Hand is the first great memoir about
war and peace in the post-cold war world. From the Hardcover edition.

Decentralization and Intrastate Struggles
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There is no one-size-fits-all decentralized fix to deeply divided and
conflict-ridden states. One of the hotly debated policy prescriptions
for states facing self-determination demands is some form of
decentralized governance - including regional autonomy arrangements
and federalism - which grants minority groups a degree of self-rule.
Yet the track record of existing decentralized states suggests that
these have widely divergent capacity to contain conflicts within their
borders. Through in-depth case studies of Chechnya, Punjab and Québec,
as well as a statistical cross-country analysis, this book argues that
while policy, fiscal approach, and political decentralization can,
indeed, be peace-preserving at times, the effects of these
institutions are conditioned by traits of the societies they (are
meant to) govern. Decentralization may help preserve peace in one
country or in one region, but it may have just the opposite effect in
a country or region with different ethnic and economic
characteristics.

The Angel of Grozny
Subjugate or Exterminate!is an authoritative first-hand account of the
Russo-Chechen conflict by a Chechen leader who played a central role
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in all the main events. Akhmed Zakayev rose rapidly from an actor of
Shakespearean roles to Commander of the Western Group for the Defense
of Ichkeria, and later served as Deputy Prime Minister of Chechnya
and, in exile, as Prime Minister of the Chechen Republic of Ichkeria
(ChRI). It describes how the Kremlin set about discrediting and
destroying a democratic government by interacting with criminal gangs
and fomenting Islamist forces to split the Chechen independence
movement in a perverse reversal of the ?War on Terror.? Akhmed
Zakayev?s memoir begins with a historical survey of the fraught
relations between the Chechens and the Russian Empire and Soviet
Union, up to the collapse of the USSR. The advent of Gorbachev?s
Perestroikaraised hopes that independence might enable Chechnya to end
centuries of oppression and exploitation.Russia?s first war against
Chechnya (1994-1996), initially conceived by the military as a way of
disguising the large-scale theft and embezzlement of funds from
illegal sales of Soviet armaments during the withdrawal from East
Germany, ended in humiliating defeat for Russia. Thereafter, Russia
set about subverting the democratically elected government of the
Chechen Republic of Ichkeria by instigating the gruesome murder of
Western humanitarian aid workers and business partners, and by
financing criminal gangs and anti-democratic Islamist groups that the
ChRI police were unable to subdue. Translated by Arch Tait Ph.D.
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Putin's Wars
Places the struggle between the Russian government and insurgents in
Chechnya and the Northern Caucusus in historical context, and argues
that Russian efforts to control it have failed because they see it as
a fight against terrorism.

Chechnya: The Inside Story
Sample Text

Inferno in Chechnya
Books on guerrilla war are seldom written from the tactical
perspective and even less seldom from the guerrilla’s perspective.
Fangs of the Lone Wolf: Chechen Tactics in the Russian-Chechen Wars
1994-2009 is an exception. These are the stories of low-level
guerrilla combat as told by the survivors. They cover fighting from
the cities of Grozny and Argun to the villages of Bamut and Serzhenyurt, and finally the hills, river valleys and mountains that make up
so much of Chechnya. The author embedded with Chechen guerrilla forces
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and knows the conflict, country and culture. Yet, as a Western
outsider, he is able to maintain perspective and objectivity. He
traveled extensively to interview Chechen former combatants now
displaced, some now in hiding or on the run from Russian retribution
and justice. The military professional will appreciate the book’s
crisp narration, organization by type of combat, accurate color maps
and insightful analysis and commentary. The civilian reader will
discover the complexity of “simple guerrilla tactics” and the demands
on individual perseverance and endurance that guerrilla warfare
exacts. The book is organized into vignettes that provide insight on
the nature of both Chechen and Russian tactics utilized during the two
wars. They show the chronic problem of guerrilla logistics, the
necessity of digging in fighting positions, the value of the correct
use of terrain and the price paid in individual discipline and unit
cohesion when guerrillas are not bound by a military code and law.
Guerrilla warfare is probably as old as man, but has been overshadowed
by maneuver war by modern armies and recent developments in the
technology of war. As Iraq, Afghanistan, the Philippines and Chechnya
demonstrate, guerrilla war is not only still viable, but is
increasingly common. Fangs of the Lone Wolf provides a unique insight
into what is becoming modern and future war.
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Subjugate Or Exterminate!
The conflict in Chechnya, going through its low- and high-intensity
phases, has been doggedly accompanying Russia's development. In the
last decade, the Chechen war was widely covered, both in Russia and in
the West. While most books look at the causes of the war, explain its
zigzag course, and condemn the brutalities and crimes associated with
it, this book is different. Its focus lies beyond the Caucasus
battlefield. In Russia's Restless Frontier, Dmitri Trenin and Aleksei
Malashenko examine the implications of the war with Chechnya for
Russia's post-Soviet evolution. Considering Chechnya's impact on
Russia's military, domestic politics, foreign policy, and ethnic
relations, the authors contend that the Chechen factor must be
addressed before Russia can continue its development.

Terror in Chechnya
Outsiders view Russia as an aggressor, but Russians see themselves as
surrounded by enemies, defensively fighting off invader after invader,
or called upon by history to be the savior of Europe, or Christianity,
or civilization itself, often at immense cost. As Gregory Carleton
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shows, war is the unifying thread of Russia’s national epic.

Russia's Restless Frontier

Power Politics and State Formation in the Twentieth Century
The Chechen War was supposed to be over in 1996 after the first
Yeltsin campaign, but in the summer of 1999, the new Putin government
decided, in their own words, to 'do the job properly'. Before all the
bodies of those who had died in the first campaign had been located or
identified, many more thousands would be slaughtered in another round
of fighting. The first account to be written by a Russian woman, A
Dirty War is an edgy and intense study of a conflict that shows no
sign of being resolved. Exasperated by the Russian government's
attempt to manipulate media coverage of the war, journalist Anna
Politkovskaya undertook to go to Chechnya, to make regular reports and
keep events in the public eye. In a series of despatches from July
1999 to January 2001 she vividly describes the atrocities and abuses
of war, whether it be the corruption endemic in post-Communist Russia,
in particular the government and the military, or the spurious
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arguments and abominable behaviour of the Chechen authorities. In
these courageous reports, Politkovskaya excoriates male stupidity and
brutality on both sides of the conflict and interviews the civilians
whose homes and communities have been laid waste, leaving them nowhere
to live, and nothing and no one to believe in.

Chechnya
In this fully illustrated book an expert on the conflicts traces the
progress of the wars in Chechnya, from the initial Russian advance
through to urban battles such as Grozny, and the prolonged guerrilla
warfare in the mountainous regions. He assesses how the wars have torn
apart the fabric of Chechen society and their impact on Russia itself.
Featuring specially drawn full-colour mapping and drawing upon a wide
range of sources, this succinct account explains the origins, history
and consequences of Russia's wars in Chechnya, shedding new light on
the history – and prospects – of the troubled region.

A Military History of Russia
This book provides the background necessary to understand the reasons
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for the Russian military invasion of Chechnya in December 1994. The
history of the Chechens is traced carefully, and their sufferings
under the tsars and communists are documented. The role of the Chechen
leader, Dudaev, and the breakdown in negotiations in 1994 are examined
closely, as the author asks whether this bitter conflict could
feasibly have been avoided.

Russia's Wars with Chechnya, 1994-2003
Told from the perspective of its former Foreign minister, this is a
uniquely candid account of Chechnya's struggle for independence and
its two wars against Russia which will revise our understanding of the
conflict and explain how it continues. Features new insights, intimate
portraits of key personalities and a foreword by Zbigniew Brzezinski.

All Lara's Wars
An examination of the difficulties faced by the Russian military in
planningand carrying out urban operations in Chechnya.Russian and
rebel military forces fought to control the Chechen city ofGrozny in
the winters of 1994-1995 and 1999-2000, as well as clashing insmaller
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towns and villages. The author examines both Russian and rebeltactics
and operations in those battles, focusing on how and why
thecombatants' approaches changed over time. The study concludes that
whilethe Russian military was able to significantly improve its
ability to carryout a number of key tasks in the five-year interval
between the wars, otherimportant missions--particularly in the urban
realm--were ignored, largelyin the belief that the urban mission could
be avoided. This consciousdecision not to prepare for a most stressful
battlefield met withdevastating results, a lesson the United States
would be well served tostudy.

War and Peace in the Caucasus
Presented by Russian author and attorney Ilya Milyukov, Chronicles of
the First and Second Chechen War presents the main events of the First
(1994-1996) and Second (1999-2009) Wars in Chechnya, Russia's
deadliest conflicts since World War II.The First War began in December
1994 and lasted for one year and nine months, ending in August 1996.
There were two major urban battles - the Battle of the Chechen capital
of Grozny from December 1994 to March 1995 and the Battle of Grozny in
August 1996 - and two major battles in the rural areas, the Russian
offensive in the Southern Chechnya in May and June 1995, and fighting
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in the foothills part of the Republic from February to May 1996.The
Second War began in August 1999 and lasted much longer - until midApril 2009, for almost ten years. It also included a major urban
battle, and it again occurred in New Year's Eve - the Battle of Grozny
in December 1999 - February 2000. There was also a major battle in the
countryside - the Battle for the village of Komsomolskoye, located in
Urus-Martanovsky District, in March 2000. And there were also two
large attacks outside Chechnya -in Moscow in October 2002, and in the
North Ossetian town of Beslan in September 2004. During these war,
Russian federal troops took heavy losses, while the number of civilian
deaths reached nearly 400,000 people.Milyukov's expert and meticulous
chronicle lists the major events of these conflicts soberly and
without editorial comment to document their events in all their
brutality and horror.

Russia’s Wars in Chechnya 1994–2009
A concise but comprehensive exploration of Russia's military past,
this book traces the course of Russia's wars, both victories and
defeats, showing how war has shaped Russian society and how the nature
of Russian society has shaped Russia's military and the wars it has
fought.
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The War in Chechnya
In the early hours of New Year's Eve 1994, Russian troops invaded
Chechnya, plunging the country into a prolonged and bloody conflict. A
foreign correspondent in Moscow at the time, sne Seierstad traveled
regularly to Chechnya to report on the war, describing its effects on
those trying to live their daily lives amidst violence. Over the
course of a decade, she traveled in secret and under the constant
threat of danger. In a broken and devastated society, Seierstad lived
amongst the wounded and the lost. And she lived with the orphans of
Grozny, those who will shape the country's future, asking the
question: what happens to children who grow up surrounded by war and
accustomed to violence?

The Chechen Wars
A state's ability to maintain mandatory conscription and wage war
rests on the idea that a "real man" is one who has served in the
military. Yet masculinity has no inherent ties to militarism. The link
between men and the military, argues Maya Eichler, must be produced
and reproduced in order to fill the ranks, engage in combat, and
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mobilize the population behind war. In the context of Russia's postcommunist transition and the Chechen wars, men's militarization has
been challenged and reinforced. Eichler uncovers the challenges by
exploring widespread draft evasion and desertion, anti-draft and antiwar activism led by soldiers' mothers, and the general lack of popular
support for the Chechen wars. However, the book also identifies
channels through which militarized gender identities have been
reproduced. Eichler's empirical and theoretical study of masculinities
in international relations applies for the first time the concept of
"militarized masculinity," developed by feminist IR scholars, to the
case of Russia.

Russia
The war in Chechnya left us with some of the most harrowing images in
recent times: a modern European city bombed to ruins while its
citizens cowered in bunkers; mass graves; mothers combing the hills
for their missing sons. The product of investigative and on-the-scene
reporting by two established journalists, Carlotta Gall and Thomas de
Waal's captivating book recounts the story of the Chechens' violent
struggle for independece, and the Kremlin politics that precipitated
it. Exploring Chechnya's complex and bloody history, the work is also
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a portrait of Russia's failed attempt to make the transition to a
democratic society. "A harrowing glimpse into the destabilization
caused by the collapse of the Soviet Union and the troubled road to
independence and democracy faced by its non-Russian members." --Kirkus
Reviews

Chechnya - Russia's 'War on Terror'
This book provides an in-depth analysis of how mobilization and
legitimation for war are made possible, with a focus on Russia's
conflict with Chechnya. Through which processes do leaders and their
publics come to define and accept certain conflicts as difficult to
engage in, and others as logical, even necessary? Drawing on a
detailed study of changes in Russia’s approach to Chechnya, this book
argues that ‘re-phrasing’ Chechnya as a terrorist threat in 1999 was
essential to making the use of violence acceptable to the Russian
public. The book refutes popular explanations that see Russian warmaking as determined and grounded in a sole, authoritarian leader.
Close study of the statements and texts of Duma representatives,
experts and journalists before and during the war demonstrates how the
Second Chechen War was made a ‘legitimate’ undertaking through the
efforts of many. A post-structuralist reinterpretation of
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securitization theory guides and structures the book, with discourse
theory and method employed as a means to uncover the social processes
that make war acceptable. More generally, the book provides a
framework for understanding the broad social processes that underpin
legitimized war-making. This book will be of much interest to students
of Russian politics, critical terrorism studies, security studies and
international relations.

Russia's Wars in Chechnya, Insights from Prospect Theory
Widespread media interest into the Chechen conflict reflects an
ongoing concern about the evolution of federal Russia. Why did the
Russian leadership initiate military action against Chechnya in
December 1994 but against no other constituent part of the Federation?
This study demonstrates that the Russian invasion represented the
culmination of a crisis that was perceived to have become an
increasing threat not only to the stability of the North Caucasus
region, but also to the very foundations of Russian security. It looks
closely at the Russian Federation in transition, following the
collapse of the communist Soviet Union, and the implications of the
1991 Chechen Declaration of Independence in the context of Russia's
democratisation project.
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Russia's Chechen War
A remarkable collection of essays, considering every angle of the
Chechen conflict.

Militarizing Men
This book offers an illuminating examination of the background,
prosecution and significance of the Chechen Wars of the last decade.
The impact of the wars on life in Chechnya is examined, and their
influence on Russian politics and society are explained.

Fangs of the Lone Wolf
This fully updated book offers the first systematic analysis of
Putin’s three wars, placing the Second Chechen War, the war with
Georgia of 2008, and the war with Ukraine of 2014–2015 in their
broader historical context. Drawing on extensive original Russian
sources, Marcel H. Van Herpen analyzes in detail how Putin’s wars were
prepared and conducted, and why they led to allegations of war crimes
and genocide. He shows how the conflicts functioned to consolidate and
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legitimate Putin’s regime and explores how they were connected to a
fourth, hidden, “internal war” waged by the Kremlin against the
opposition. The author convincingly argues that the Kremlin—relying on
the secret services, the Orthodox Church, the Kremlin youth “Nashi,”
and the rehabilitated Cossacks—is preparing for an imperial revival,
most recently in the form of a “Eurasian Union.” An essential book for
understanding the dynamics of Putin’s regime, this study digs deep
into the Kremlin’s secret long-term strategies. Readable and clearly
argued, it makes a compelling case that Putin’s regime emulates an
established Russian paradigm in which empire building and despotic
rule are mutually reinforcing. As the first comprehensive exploration
of the historical antecedents and political continuity of the
Kremlin’s contemporary policies, Van Herpen’s work will make a
valuable contribution to the literature on post-Soviet Russia, and his
arguments will stimulate a fascinating and vigorous debate.

A Dirty War
In Chechnya: The Inside Story author Mairbek Vatchagaev chronicles the
dramatic events that took place in Chechnya during the 1990s following
the collapse of the Soviet Union. Engaged on one side of the RussianChechen conflict, he presents what he witnessed, how he became
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involved, how the struggle with Russia and the internal Chechen
rivalries evolved, and how it impacted his family, his friends, his
acquaintances, and the Chechen people.

The Chechen Struggle
The humiliation of Russia by separatist rebels in the Chechen War
marked a key moment in Russian - and perhaps world - history. In this
new analysis Anatol Lieven offers a riveting account of the war as a
means to explore the painful fate of the post-Soviet state.

Russia's Securitization of Chechnya
Following the breakup of the Soviet Union, Boris Yeltsin improvised a
system of "asymmetric federalism" to help maintain its successor
state, the Russian Federation. However, when sparks of independence
flared up in Chechnya, Yeltsin and, later, Vladimir Putin chose
military action to deal with a "brushfire" that they feared would
spread to other regions and eventually destroy the federation. Matthew
Evangelista examines the causes of the Chechen Wars of 1994 and 1999
and challenges Moscow's claims that the Russian Federation was too
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fragile to withstand the potential loss of one rebellious republic. He
suggests that the danger for Russia lies less in a Soviet-style
disintegration than in a misguided attempt at authoritarian
recentralization, something that would jeopardize Russia's fledgling
democratic institutions. He also contends that well-documented acts of
terrorism by some Chechen fighters should not serve as an excuse for
Russia to commit war crimes and atrocities. Evangelista urges emerging
democracies like Russia to deal with violent internal conflict and
terrorism without undermining the fundamental rights and freedoms of
their citizens. He recommends that the United States and other
democracies be more attentive to Moscow's violations of human rights
and, in their own struggle against terrorism, provide a kind of role
model.

Chronicles of the First and Second Chechen Wars
After the collapse of the Soviet Union the Caucasus was wracked by
ethnic and separatist violence as the peoples of the region struggled
for self-determination. Vicken Cheterian, who spent many years as a
reporter and analyst covering the region's conflicts, asks why
nationalism emerged as a dominant political current, and why, of the
many nationalist movements that emerged, some led to violence while
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others did not. He explains also why minority rebellions were
victorious against larger armies, in mountainous Karabakh, Abkhazia,
and in the first war of Chechnya, and discusses the ongoing
instability and armed resistance in the North Caucasus. He concludes
his book by examining chapters the great power competition between
Russia, the US, and the EU over the oil and gas resources of the
Caspian region.

Russia at War: From the Mongol Conquest to Afghanistan,
Chechnya, and Beyond [2 volumes]
The sheer scale and brutality of the hostilities between Russia and
Chechnya stand out as an exception in the mostly peaceful breakup of
the Soviet Union. Chechnya: From Nationalism to Jihad provides a
fascinating analysis of the transformation of secular nationalist
resistance in a nominally Islamic society into a struggle that is its
antithesis, jihad. Hughes locates Chechen nationalism within the wider
movement for national self-determination that followed the collapse of
the Soviet empire. When negotiations failed in the early 1990s,
political violence was instrumentalized to consolidate opposing
nationalist visions of state-building in Russia and Chechnya. The
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resistance in Chechnya also occurred in a regional context where
Russian hegemony over the Caucasus, especially the resources of the
Caspian basin, was in retreat, and in an international context of
rising Islamic radicalism. Alongside Bosnia, Kashmir, and other
conflicts, Chechnya became embedded in Osama Bin Laden's repertoire of
jihadist rhetoric against the "West." It was not simply Russia's
destruction of a nationalist option for Chechnya, or "Wahabbist"
infiltration from without, that created the political space for
Islamism. Rather, we must look also at how the conflict was fought.
The lack of proportionality and discrimination in the use of violence,
particularly by Russia, accelerated and intensified the Islamic
radicalization and thereby transformed the nature of the conflict.
This nuanced and balanced study provides a much-needed antidote to the
mythologizing of Chechen resistance before, and its demonization
after, 9/11. The conflict in Chechnya involves one of the most
contentious issues in contemporary international politics—how do we
differentiate between the legitimate use of violence to resist
imperialism, occupation, and misgovernment, and the use of terrorism
against legitimate rule? This book sets out indispensable lessons for
understanding conflicts involving the volatile combination of
nationalist insurgency, jihad, and terrorism, most notably for the
wars in Iraq and Afghanistan.
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Russia's Chechen Wars 1994-2000
The Russo-Chechen conflict has been the bloodiest war in Europe since
the Second World War. It continues to drag on, despite the fact that
it hits the headlines only when there is some 'terrorist spectacular'.
Providing a comprehensive overview of the war and the issues connected
with it, the author examines the origins of the conflict historically
and traces how both sides were dragged inexorably into war in the
early 1990s. The book discusses the two wars (1994-96 and 1999 to
date), the intervening truce and shows how a downward spiral of
violence has led to a mutually-damaging impasse from which neither
side has been able to remove itself. It applies theories of conflict,
especially theories of terrorism and counter-terrorism and concludes
by proposing some alternative resolutions that might lead to a just
and lasting peace in the region.

Chechnya
In 2013, the United States suffered its worst terrorist bombing since
9/11 at the annual running of the Boston Marathon. When the culprits
turned out to be U.S. residents of Chechen descent, Americans were
Page 24/35

Online PDF Russia S Wars In Chechnya 1994 2009 Essential Histories
shocked and confused. Why would members of an obscure Russian minority
group consider America their enemy? Inferno in Chechnya is the first
book to answer this riddle by tracing the roots of the Boston attack
to the Caucasus Mountains of southern Russia. Brian Glyn Williams
describes the tragic history of the bombers' war-devastated homelandincluding tsarist conquest and two bloody wars with post-Soviet Russia
that would lead to the rise of Vladimir Putin-showing how the conflict
there influenced the rise of Europe's deadliest homegrown terrorist
network. He provides a historical account of the Chechens' terror
campaign in Russia, documents their growing links to Al Qaeda and
radical Islam, and describes the plight of the Chechen diaspora that
ultimately sent two Chechens to Boston. Inferno in Chechnya delivers a
fascinating and deeply tragic story that has much to say about the
historical and ethnic roots of modern terrorism.

The Angel of Grozny: Orphans of a Forgotten War
From Kurdistan to Somaliland, Xinjiang to South Yemen, all
secessionist movements hope to secure newly independent states of
their own. Most will not prevail. The existing scholarly wisdom
provides one explanation for success, based on authority and control
within the nascent states. With the aid of an expansive new dataset
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and detailed case studies, this book provides an alternative account.
It argues that the strongest members of the international community
have a decisive influence over whether today's secessionists become
countries tomorrow and that, most often, their support is conditioned
on parochial political considerations.

One Soldier's War
A visceral and unflinching memoir of a young Russian soldier’s
experience in the Chechen wars. In 1995, Arkady Babchenko was an
eighteen-year-old law student in Moscow when he was drafted into the
Russian army and sent to Chechnya. It was the beginning of a torturous
journey from naïve conscript to hardened soldier that took Babchenko
from the front lines of the first Chechen War in 1995 to the second in
1999. He fought in major cities and tiny hamlets, from the bombed-out
streets of Grozny to anonymous mountain villages. Babchenko takes the
raw and mundane realities of war the constant cold, hunger,
exhaustion, filth, and terror and twists it into compelling, haunting,
and eerily elegant prose. Acclaimed by reviewers around the world,
this is a devastating first-person account of war that brilliantly
captures the fear, drudgery, chaos, and brutality of modern combat. An
excerpt of One Soldier’s War was hailed by Tibor Fisher in The
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Guardian as “right up there with Joseph Heller’s Catch-22 and Michael
Herr’s Dispatches.” Mark Bowden, bestselling author of Black Hawk
Down, hailed it as “hypnotic and terrifying” and the book won Russia’s
inaugural Debut Prize, which recognizes authors who write despite, not
because of, their life circumstances. “If you haven’t yet learned that
war is hell, this memoir by a young Russian recruit in his country’s
battle with the breakaway republic of Chechnya, should easily convince
you.” —Publishers Weekly

The Russia Hand

Chechnya
Terror in Chechnya is the definitive account of Russian war crimes in
Chechnya. Emma Gilligan provides a comprehensive history of the second
Chechen conflict of 1999 to 2005, revealing one of the most appalling
human rights catastrophes of the modern era--one that has yet to be
fully acknowledged by the international community. Drawing upon
eyewitness testimony and interviews with refugees and key political
and humanitarian figures, Gilligan tells for the first time the full
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story of the Russian military's systematic use of torture,
disappearances, executions, and other punitive tactics against the
Chechen population. In Terror in Chechnya, Gilligan challenges Russian
claims that civilian casualties in Chechnya were an unavoidable
consequence of civil war. She argues that racism and nationalism were
substantial factors in Russia's second war against the Chechens and
the resulting refugee crisis. She does not ignore the war crimes
committed by Chechen separatists and pro-Moscow forces. Gilligan
traces the radicalization of Chechen fighters and sheds light on the
Dubrovka and Beslan hostage crises, demonstrating how they undermined
the separatist movement and in turn contributed to racial hatred
against Chechens in Moscow. A haunting testament of modern-day crimes
against humanity, Terror in Chechnya also looks at the international
response to the conflict, focusing on Europe's humanitarian and human
rights efforts inside Chechnya.

Chechnya
The true story of one woman's struggle to save her sons from
radicalization by Chechen partisans, as told by a seasoned war
reporter. In All Lara's Wars, the great events of the last halfcentury--the realignment of Eastern Europe after the fall of the
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Soviet Union, and the rise in the Middle East of ISIS and its quest
for a new Caliphate--converge in this account of a Chechen-Georgian
family whose two sons become radicalized, and how their
mother--Lara--travels to Syria by bus and at great risk, not to join
them but to bring them home. By then, the older son is a high level
commander and the younger son a respected soldier in ISIS's army. The
story is told with a sense of wonder at the contemporary world and all
the ways it resembles a primitive and violent land where all struggles
are to the death, and there is an epic battle going on between forces
of good and evil that cannot be understood other than as mythic and
larger than life. Lara is a Kist--one of a tiny ethnicity that crossed
the Caucasus mountains a century ago to settle in the remote Pankisi
Gorge in northern Georgia, a peaceful and isolated paradise. She
married a Chechen, moved to Grozny, and became the mother of two sons.
When war came to Chechnya, she took her children home to the safe
Georgian valley, and later sent them to Western Europe to live with
their father--to protect them from the influence of the radical
Islamic freedom fighters who had come to the Pankisi Gorge as refugees
from the Chechnyan wars. As in all of Wojciech Jagielski's books, he
tells here the story of any modern war, how the individual lives of
civilians and combatants are obliterated in the sweep of the larger
narrative--and how the humanity of these individual lives is revealed,
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and the price paid in human endurance and persistence and loss.
Jagielski observes, listening to Lara and letting her story emerge
through the filter of his literary skill. This unusual reportage tells
us the facts of the Chechnyan wars and the reality of the Syrian war
from the viewpoint of ISIS recruits, but it is also the true account
of one ordinary family that became part of the larger tragedy that has
claimed so many victims in recent years.

The Insurgency in Chechnya and the North Caucasus
The recent war in Chechnya, despite all the media coverage, remains a
confusing tangle for many people. The war was the result of many
conflicting political, economic, judicial, and military issues that
had been fermenting for decades. Only the most fundamental goals
became clearly visible: for Moscow, the preservation of its
territorial integrity; for Chechens, the struggle for national
independence. In this carefully researched and extensively documented
study, Stasys Knezys and Romanas Sedlickas examine the Chechnyan war
from a military viewpoint. As they evenhandedly depict the strengths
and weaknesses of both the Russians and Chechens, the authors consider
how and why Russia, with one of the world’s largest armies, failed to
subdue the Chechens, and how the Chechens fought among themselves, yet
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also fought off the Russian Goliath. One reason the Chechens had the
success they did was the expansion of the relationship of “politics
and war” to the triangle of “politics, war, and terrorism.” Knezys and
Sedlickas examine this question: “Is military terrorism . . . a new
tactical element, ensuring the success of a small country’s resistance
to a powerful army?” The War in Chechnya does not answer all the
questions raised by this war, but it presents comprehensive,
objective, impartial information about the military strategy and
nature and conduct of operations on both sides to allow the reader to
begin to answer some of those questions. Military analysts and
historians, political scientists, and Eastern European scholars will
find The War in Chechnya an illuminating analysis of the military
operations there and a valuable source of information for further
studies.

Chechnya
This easy-to-use reference explores the people and events that shaped
Russian military history—and impacted Europe, Asia, and the world—over
the past eight centuries. • Helps readers understand the
sociopolitical history of Russia and how it continues to exert a major
influence in international affairs • Showcases the complex role
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conflict has played in Russia throughout its history • Includes an
introductory essay that discusses how warfare in Russia has progressed
over the centuries • Offers entries on wars, battles, organizations,
leaders, armies, weapons, and other aspects of war and military life •
Provides a ready reference for readers with little or no prior
knowledge of Russian history

A Small Corner of Hell
Chechnya, a 6,000-square-mile corner of the northern Caucasus, has
struggled under Russian domination for centuries. The region declared
its independence in 1991, leading to a brutal war, Russian withdrawal,
and subsequent "governance" by bandits and warlords. A series of
apartment building attacks in Moscow in 1999, allegedly orchestrated
by a rebel faction, reignited the war, which continues to rage today.
Russia has gone to great lengths to keep journalists from reporting on
the conflict; consequently, few people outside the region understand
its scale and the atrocities—described by eyewitnesses as comparable
to those discovered in Bosnia—committed there. Anna Politkovskaya, a
correspondent for the liberal Moscow newspaper Novaya gazeta, was the
only journalist to have constant access to the region. Her
international stature and reputation for honesty among the Chechens
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allowed her to continue to report to the world the brutal tactics of
Russia's leaders used to quell the uprisings. A Small Corner of Hell:
Dispatches from Chechnya is her second book on this bloody and
prolonged war. More than a collection of articles and columns, A Small
Corner of Hell offers a rare insider's view of life in Chechnya over
the past years. Centered on stories of those caught-literally-in the
crossfire of the conflict, her book recounts the horrors of living in
the midst of the war, examines how the war has affected Russian
society, and takes a hard look at how people on both sides are
profiting from it, from the guards who accept bribes from Chechens out
after curfew to the United Nations. Politkovskaya's unflinching
honesty and her courage in speaking truth to power combine here to
produce a powerful account of what is acknowledged as one of the most
dangerous and least understood conflicts on the planet. Anna
Politkovskaya was assassinated in Moscow on October 7, 2006. "The
murder of the journalist Anna Politkovskaya leaves a terrible silence
in Russia and an information void about a dark realm that we need to
know more about. No one else reported as she did on the Russian north
Caucasus and the abuse of human rights there. Her reports made for
difficult reading—and Politkovskaya only got where she did by being
one of life's difficult people."—Thomas de Waal, Guardian
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